
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
11th September 2019   
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) 
 
We would like to invite you to attend a presentation by FirstPoint USA, who are visiting school to 
deliver an information workshop on Wednesday 25th September at 4.30pm in the Library at Merchant 
Taylors’ Boys’ School.  
 
The workshop will focus on US sports scholarships and the US university admissions process. It will 
provide a detailed insight into the US collegiate sporting system and the vast array of opportunities 
available to young sports men and women. 
 
FirstPoint USA is the largest international US sports scholarship agency, having successfully placed over 
8,000 student-athletes at suitable universities since 2001. They are mandated by over 2,500 
universities and colleges to extend the reach of their respective athletics departments, and to recruit 
talented young people on their behalf.  
 
If you wish to attend please complete the attached reply slip and return by Monday 23rd September, 
alternatively you can email v.mee@merchanttaylors.com to confirm your attendance. 
 

        Yours sincerely 

 
        Mrs V Mee 
        Head of Careers 

………………………………………………………….…………………………………………………………………………………… 
REPLY SLIP  (Return to Mrs Mee) 
 

FirstPoint USA, Wednesday 25th September,  
4.30pm, Library at Merchant Taylors’ Boys’ School 

 
Name ………………………………………………….………………Form …………………….. 
 
Parent / Guardian Signature ………………………………… Date ……………..…….. 

mailto:v.mee@merchanttaylors.com

